
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians  
 
YEAR 12 LEAVERS JACKET – 2024 

All current Year 11 students (Class of 2024) have the option to purchase a Newman College Year 
12 Leavers Jacket. The members of the Leavers Jacket Committee are beginning the process of 
designing the jacket in collaboration with me. Purchasing a jacket is optional: not compulsory.  
 
The jacket will have the student’s full first name, or a preferred name, on the back of the jacket. 
Please note, a preferred name is one that has already been registered with the College and 
appears on our student record.  
 
Sizing for the jacket will be coordinated through the College Uniform Shop during opening hours 
and is the responsibility of each student. At the time of purchase, students will be asked to sign 
confirming their chosen size.    
 

• Cost: $130.00 

• Orders must be placed before Friday 20 October (Term 4 Week 2). 

• Payment must be made via EFTPOS to the Uniform Shop at time of ordering. (Cash is not 
accepted). 

• Late orders cannot be accepted.  
 
Please note the College Uniform Shop opening hours:  

• Tuesday              8.30am – 4.30pm 

• Wednesday        12.30pm – 5.30pm  

• Friday                 12.30pm – 4.30pm (from Term 4) 
 

Year 12 students will be permitted to wear the leavers jacket two days per week. These days will 
be communicated to students in due course. The leavers jacket does not replace the College 
blazer. There is a clear expectation that every Year 12 student has a College Blazer and wears it 3 
days a week during Terms 2 and 3, and at all official College events.  
 
Any queries should be directed to sarah.ellam@newman.wa.edu.au 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

Mrs Sarah Ellam 

LEADER OF WELLBEING YEAR 11     08 September 2023 
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